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I understand that HB 2025 will add over $1 billion in new taxes to Oregonians. We 

already have one of the highest income taxes in the U.S. and property taxes keep 

increasing. 

I am a retired teacher and have two married children and five grandchildren in 

Oregon. None in our family need higher taxes. I am opposed to HB 2025. 


